By-laws to be Lodged Online
from 11 October 2021

From 11 October 2021 all ‘by-laws’ and ‘changes of address’
must be registered electronically in NSW. They can no longer
be lodged over the counter.

Who 1s Preparing Your By-law
Consolidations?

By-laws consolidations — is a mistake worth the risk not not
being covered by your insurance?
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